
Friday Update from The Bridge Academy

Friday 18th July 2025

I cannot believe that this is the final Friday of this 
academic year… In my end of term letter to families, I 
shared how proud I am of all the staff, students and 
families for their part in such a transformational year 
at The Bridge. But there is more to do… 

For now, please all have a safe and restful summer. I 
look forward to welcoming Everyone back in September.

Best wishes, Mr Payne.

Update from the 
Head of School

Term Dates
Thursday 21st August – Y11 GCSE Results Day. An invite has been sent home. 

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd September - Teacher Training Days
From Wednesday 3rd September – Students return. See specific information overleaf. 

Champions!
This week, we have 

held our FINAL Table 
Tennis & Chess 

Championships and 
found the BEST players 

at The Bridge. Well 
done to Brad for 

beating his brother to 
win Table Tennis, and 
Charli who beat the 
rest to win Chess! 
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2024-2025, a Year in pictures
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To ensure that our school is ready, and our staff are prepared, we have made the 
following induction arrangements for our students in September:

We have sent out specific letters out, which shares with you what your specific 
child’s group will be. For students that are brought to and from school in Taxi’s, 

they have already been informed of these arrangements. 

September Return

Date Students IN school Students NOT IN school

Mon 1st Sept INSET day 1 – staff in school only
Tue 2nd Sept INSET day 2 – staff in school only

Wed 3rd Sept Group A (Y11), Group F (KS2) & Group G 
(KS1) from 11:30am

Group B (Y10), Group C (KS3); Group D 
(KS3); Group E (KS3)

Thu 4th Sept Group A (Y11), Group B (Y10), Group F 
(KS2) & Group G (KS1) from 9am

Group C (KS3); Group D (KS3); Group E 
(KS3)

Fri 5th Sept All groups in school from 9am
All students will be in, full time, from Monday 8th September.


